
 

 

Dear Parents, 
 
There was a frenzy of sporting activity last weekend with CISSA Cross River football tournaments hosted at a range of 
schools, including NAIS Pudong.   
 
NAIS Tigers had 8 teams taking part in the Cross River tournaments last Saturday 21st November. The teams did 
exceptionally well throughout the season and the end of season cross river tournaments and have all been a credit 
to the school. 
 
Match reports will be posted on the school website, so make sure to take a look. 
 
This weekend also sees our teams engaged in SISAC competitions and our NAIS Pudong Tiger Sharks will take to the 
road, and then the pool, for the Suzhou Invitational Swim Meet at Dulwich Suzhou. The team has been training hard 
and we wish them luck! 
 
Here are our upcoming games: 
 
Friday 27th November D2 Game @ NAIS Pudong   
SISAC D2 Boys Game – NAIS Tigers Vs YCIS @ NAIS Pudong 4.30pm start 
 
Saturday 28th November – NAIS Tiger Sharks competing in the Dulwich College, Suzhou Invitational Swim Meet from 
8.00am – 3.45pm  
 
Saturday 28th November at NAIS Pudong football field we have the SISAC U19 D1 and D2 boy’s football team trials 
from 9.00am – 11.30am for all boys in Years 10, 11, 12 and 13 
 
Monday 30th November D2 Game @ NAIS Pudong 
SISAC D2 Boys Game – NAIS Tigers Vs SAS Pudong JV2 @ NAIS Pudong 4.30pm start 
 
Monday 7th December SISAC Games 
SISAC D1 Boys Game – NAIS Tigers Vs SCIS Pudong @ NAIS Pudong 4.15pm start 
SISAC D1 Girls Game – NAIS Tigers Vs SCIS Pudong @ SCIS Pudong 4.15pm start 
SISAC D2 Boys Game – NAIS Tigers Vs CISS @ CISS 4.30pm Start 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Mr Noel Wallace 
Director of Sport & CCAs 


